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Chisholm Catholic Primary School

COVID-19 cases in our Communities.

15 November 2021
Dear Parents and Carers

With COVID-19 continuing to be present in our local communities, | am writing to
encourage you to stay updated with the latest NSW Health advice.

Several Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta schools have recently been
impacted by COVID-19 cases on-site. This includes Delany College Granville, Mother
Teresa Primary Westmead, Nagle College Blacktown South, St Patrick’s Primary
Guildford and St Thomas Aquinas Primary Springwood.

It is likely that some of the students in schools where there has been a COVID-19
case will have connections to our school, either through family or friends. With this
in mind, please monitor your children carefully and if any member of your
household displays symptoms of COVID-19 please ensure they get tested
immediately and self-isolate until receiving a negative test result.

You can find out more about COVID-19 symptoms and testing here. Also, if someone
in your household is affected, please contact the school as soon as you have been
aodvised of this by NSW Health.

Please let the school know if there is any information that you feel we should know
about your family’s needs at this time. As always, we are ready to support your
children in their learning and wellbeing.

Thanks again for your support during these challenging times.
Kind regards

Michael Mifsud
Principal


https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/symptoms-and-testing

